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European Securities and Markets Authority – Consultation Paper on guidelines 

regarding the Markets in Financial Instruments Regulation (MiFIR) under which 

ESMA has to develop the implementing details 

 

 

 

 

 

On the 23 December 2015, the European Securities and Markets Authority (ESMA) launched 

a public consultation on guidelines regarding the Markets in Financial Instruments 

Regulation (MiFIR) under which ESMA has to develop the implementing details.  

 

The consultation paper seeks stakeholders’ feedback on future guidance regarding [i] 

transaction reporting, [ii] reference data, [iii] order record keeping, and [iv] clock 

synchronisation.  

 

Relevant stakeholders are invited to respond to this consultation which closes on 23 March 

2016. For more information, please click here.  

 

 

 

Any queries in relation to this circular can be addressed to:  

 

Mr Edward Grech, Senior Manager, Securities and Markets Supervision Unit, by e-mail on 

egrech@mfsa.com.mt, or Mr Nathan Fenech, Analyst, Securities and Markets Supervision 

Unit, by e-mail on nfenech@mfsa.com.mt.  
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